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18th June, 1918.

Dear Fisher,
Thank you for your eritolsme on oy article. 1
have written something which mey serve as & note at the end,
and I send a2 copy in the hope that you will loock through it
now the metter is fresh in your mind. I see that I must put
the oontrnst between the benefits in scmewhat more doubtiul -
lenguage, than that whien I Luve aﬂnptad;
I hope you buve written to Professor Enott as I
recuested in my last letser. I should be glad to hear ofl this

peint for fear my letter io you went wrong.

< Yours sincerely,

:ﬁ(ﬁ Ezlﬂgﬁuhitt
R. A. Fisher, Feq., "

Great House Cotloge,
Sradfield, Berkshire.
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